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Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 

 

In reply to the Russian Federation, I must say I am puzzled. We were talking about the 

Russian Imperial Movement. We have previously provided information that this group has 

been doing training -- paramilitary style training, for white supremacists and neo-Nazis in 

Europe. So, this was really not intended to be an attack on the Russian Federation in any way. 

So I might ask my colleague to help me out of my puzzlement and I ask, is the Russian 

Federation speaking on behalf of the Russian Imperial Movement? 

 

Thank you.  
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